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The Only Grammar Book You'll Ever Need Nov 22 2021 The Only Grammar Book You'll Ever
Need is the ideal resource for everyone who wants to produce writing that is clear,
concise, and grammatically excellent. Whether you're creating perfect professional
documents, spectacular school papers, or effective personal letters, you'll find
this handbook indispensable. From word choice to punctuation to organization,
English teacher Susan Thurman guides you through getting your thoughts on paper with
polish. Using dozens of examples, The Only Grammar Book You'll Ever Need provides
guidelines for: Understanding the parts of speech and elements of a sentence
Avoiding the most common grammar and punctuation mistakes Using correct punctuating
in every sentence Writing clearly and directly Approaching writing projects, whether
big or small Easy to follow and authoritative, The Only Grammar Book You'll Ever
Need provides all the necessary tools to make you successful with every type of
written expression.
Grammarsaurus Key Stage 1 Jun 05 2020 This is the ultimate all-in-one guide for
teaching writing, spelling, punctuation and grammar in the primary classroom.
Providing practical advice on teaching grammar and writing techniques through the
use of non-fiction texts, Grammarsaurus is closely aligned to the National

Curriculum and ensures teachers are addressing the right topics at the right time.
Each chapter focuses on a non-fiction text type- instructions, explanations, nonchronological reports, diary entries, newspaper reports and persuasive texts. There
are photocopiable model texts for each year group, along with annotated versions
guiding teachers through language features, grammar, spelling and punctuation
opportunities, saving hours of lesson planning.
Grammar for Great Writing A Dec 24 2021 Grammar for Great Writing is a three-book
series that focuses on the key grammatical and lexical elements learners need to
become more powerful academic writers. Ideal for the grammar component of a writing
and grammar class, Grammar for Great Writing may be used as a companion to the Great
Writing series or in conjunction with any academic writing series.
Grammar Girl's Quick and Dirty Tips for Better Writing Sep 20 2021 Online sensation
Grammar Girl makes grammar fun and easy in this New York Times bestseller Are you
stumped by split infinitives? Terrified of using "who" when a "whom" is called for?
Do you avoid the words "affect" and "effect" altogether? Grammar Girl is here to
help! Mignon Fogarty, a.k.a. Grammar Girl, is determined to wipe out bad grammar—but
she's also determined to make the process as painless as possible. A couple of years
ago, she created a weekly podcast to tackle some of the most common mistakes people
make while communicating. The podcasts have now been downloaded more than twenty
million times, and Mignon has dispensed grammar tips on Oprah and appeared on the
pages of The New York Times, The Wall Street Journal, and USA Today. Written with
the wit, warmth, and accessibility that the podcasts are known for, Grammar Girl's
Quick and Dirty Tips for Better Writing covers the grammar rules and word-choice
guidelines that can confound even the best writers. From "between vs. among" and
"although vs. while" to comma splices and misplaced modifiers, Mignon offers memory
tricks and clear explanations that will help readers recall and apply those
troublesome grammar rules. Chock-full of tips on style, business writing, and
effective e-mailing, Grammar Girl's print debut deserves a spot on every
communicator's desk.
The English Grammar Workbook for Adults Mar 27 2022 The engaging, self-guided way
to learn how to write better in English Mastering English grammar can be a real
challenge. But, with a little practice and patience, you can discover how to
communicate better through self-study in your spare time. The English Grammar
Workbook for Adults is here to help improve your writing fluency so you can gain
confidence while crafting emails, cover letters, conducting daily business, and
personal correspondence. No matter your current skill level, this English grammar
workbook has everything you need to learn essential elements, including nouns,
verbs, adjectives, adverbs, tenses, and beyond. Then, you'll apply what you've
learned to everyday situations you could encounter at school, at work, social
situations, creative writing, online, and more. The English Grammar Workbook for
Adults features: Fun & functional--This clear, concise book is essential for ESL/EFL
and other grammar students who want to work on writing English. Situational
success--Get expert tips on how grammar applies to real-world scenarios. Easy to
use--Find quick answers to your English grammar questions using text boxes and the
expanded index in the back of the book. Learning how to communicate more clearly is
a snap with The English Grammar Workbook for Adults.
Great Grammar for Great Writing Jun 17 2021 By providing instruction and practice
of the 20 most troublesome grammar points, Top 20 helps students master the
essential grammar they need to produce great writing at the intermediate to advanced
levels.
Grammar for Writing 1 Nov 03 2022 This student workbook presents techniques for and
exercises in editing written English--focusing specifically on the grammatical
structures with which students most frequently have difficulty--all to develop
familiarity with the editing stage in the writing process, grammar skills, and
comprehension.

Perspectives on Grammar Writing Feb 23 2022 Printbegrænsninger: Der kan printes 10
sider ad gangen og max. 40 sider pr. session
The National Literacy Strategy Aug 27 2019
Cambridge Primary Path Level 3 Grammar and Writing Workbook Feb 11 2021 Cambridge
Primary Path is an English language and literacy course that will help young
learners become articulate writers and speakers of English, empowering them to make
the most of life's opportunities. Through its three essential pillars, Cambridge
Primary Path offers a truly effective approach to learning. The comprehensive
literacy-based approach ensures students receive essential language support
alongside literacy training so they become fully literate in English. The
groundbreaking research-based oracy framework enables students to become confident,
collaborative speakers. The creativity principles encourage students to become
better thinkers and problem solvers ... while enjoying themselves! Find out more at:
cambridge.org/primarypath
Grammar for Writing: Understanding the Mechanics of Grammar and How Language Works
Jul 19 2021
Say What? Oct 29 2019 Finally! A grammar guide specifically designed for fiction
writers! Introducing the second edition, with more than fifty new entries! WRITING
CORRECTLY DOESN'T HAVE TO BE HARD Great writers write well. Grammatical errors mark
a manuscript as unprofessional and the author as sloppy or an amateur. But you don't
have to memorize the myriad of grammar, punctuation, and usage rules to have a wellwritten book. If you're a novelist or write creative nonfiction, this handy guide is
essential-giving you the most common and applicable rules and tips to make your book
shine-minus the pain! Inside you'll find Short, concise, and often humorous
explanations of important grammar, punctuation, and word usage rules as featured on
the award-winning blog Live Write Thrive. Bonus fiction-writing tips to help you
tighten your prose and say what you mean in fewer, more appropriate words. Easy-tonavigate sections and a comprehensive index so you can find the answer to your
grammar question right away. Whether you're a novice or experienced writer, you'll
benefit from these clear and helpful explanations of grammar and usage based on The
Chicago Manual of Style-the US book publishing industry's authoritative reference
guide. You no longer need to search the web or thumb through a stack of grammar
books to find simple answers to your grammar questions. With Say What? at your
fingertips, you'll spend less time fretting over grammar and more time writing. And
you'll become a better writer in the process! Here's what writing instructors say
about this handy grammar book: "Good, concise and easily accessible reference books
on grammar and usage is hard to find. I mean, are hard to find. This is one of
them." -James Scott Bell, bestselling novelist, writing coach, and author of
Revision and Self-Editing for Publication "This handy, user-friendly reference book,
presented with style and humor, is a must for any writer serious about honing their
craft and garnering respect for their works. An essential resource, the e-book will
save you time with all its quick links to the short, snappy topics, and the print
version is small enough to stay within reach beside your computer, so I highly
recommend getting both. Respected editor and writer Susanne Lakin succeeds in making
a dry topic interesting and meaningful! And using this book will also help you
reduce your editing costs." -Jodie Renner, editor and author of Style That Sizzles
"As a self-professed grammar nerd, let me just say this: The world needs more
grammar nerds. Editor Lakin is doing her part to make this happen with her pithy,
fun, and supremely useful guide to the everyday writing mistakes most of us don't
even realize we're making. Her book is conversational and approachable enough to
make for enjoyable reading. But its true value is in its 'lookupability.' This is
the perfect guide to keep on your desk, next to your computer, for those moments
when you're just not sure which word is right." -K. M. Weiland, author of
Structuring Your Novel and Outlining Your Novel
Exploring Grammar in Writing Jan 31 2020 This book contains varied practice

activities and a wide range of formal and informal text-types for upper-intermediate
to advanced students. Exploring Grammar in Writing develops students' understanding
of how genre, context and purpose affect grammatical choices in writing. The book
provides 20 units of clear explanations, lively grammar practice exercises and
writing tasks. Each unit focuses on a different area of writing and its typical
language features. Using real written examples from the Cambridge International
Corpus, Exploring Grammar in Writing helps learners improve both their grammatical
awareness and their writing skills. This edition, with answers, is ideal for selfstudy.
Writing for Pleasure Jan 01 2020 This book explores what writing for pleasure
means, and how it can be realised as a much-needed pedagogy whose aim is to develop
children, young people, and their teachers as extraordinary and life-long writers.
The approach described is grounded in what global research has long been telling us
are the most effective ways of teaching writing and contains a description of the
authors’ own research project into what exceptional teachers of writing do that
makes the difference. The authors describe ways of building communities of committed
and successful writers who write with purpose, power, and pleasure, and they
underline the importance of the affective aspects of writing teaching, including
promoting in apprentice writers a sense of self-efficacy, agency, self-regulation,
volition, motivation, and writer-identity. They define and discuss 14 researchinformed principles which constitute a Writing for Pleasure pedagogy and show how
they are applied by teachers in classroom practice. Case studies of outstanding
teachers across the globe further illustrate what world-class writing teaching is.
This ground-breaking text is essential reading for anyone who is concerned about the
current status and nature of writing teaching in schools. The rich Writing for
Pleasure pedagogy presented here is a radical new conception of what it means to
teach young writers effectively today.
Complete English for Cambridge Secondary 1 Writing and Grammar Practice Book Sep 08
2020 Improve language skills and strengthen written performance. This practical
guide embeds confident grammatical understanding and equips students of all English
abilities to achieve in their written work. Supporting the Cambridge Secondary 1
English curriculum objectives, it drives performance in the Checkpoint Test and at
Cambridge IGCSE® level.
Grammars, Grammarians and Grammar-Writing in Eighteenth-Century England Jul 07 2020
The book offers insight into the publication history of eighteenth-century English
grammars in unprecedented detail. It is based on a close analysis of various types
of relevant information: Alston's bibliography of 1965, showing that this source
needs to be revised urgently; the recently published online database Eighteenth
Century Collections Online (ECCO) with respect to sources of information never
previously explored or analysed (such as book catalogues and library catalogues);
Carol Percy's database on the reception of eighteenth-century grammars in
contemporary periodical reviews; and so-called precept corpora containing data on
the treatment in a large variety of grammars (and other works) of individual
grammatical constructions. By focussing on individual grammars and their history a
number of long-standing questions are solved with respect to the authorship of
particular grammars and related work (the Brightland/Gildon grammar and the Bellum
Grammaticale; Ann Fisher's grammar) while new questions are identified, such as the
significant change of approach between the publication of one grammar and its second
edition of seven years later (Priestley), and the dependence of later practical
grammars (for mothers and their children) on earlier publications. The contributions
present a view of the grammarians as individuals with (or without) specific
qualifications for undertaking what they did, with their own ideas on teaching
methodology, and as writers ultimately engaged in the common aim presenting
practical grammars of English to the general public. Interestingly - and importantly
- this collection of articles demonstrates the potential of ECCO as a resource for

further research in the field.
Cambridge Grammar and Writing Skills Learner's Jan 13 2021 Develop your learners'
skills in creative writing and writing for a purpose. Introduce your learners to
creative writing and writing for a purpose. They'll write a biography of a famous
person and a poem based on The Pied Piper, helping build their extended writing
skills as they progress through the units. Each unit focuses on a different text
type such as dialogue, recounts, reports or instructions. Model texts in each
chapter show learners good examples of each writing type and specific activities are
included to help them practise their grammar. Planning tools and an extended writing
task develop learners' essential skills including editing, checking, planning and
creative thinking.
The Grammar and Writing Handbook for Lawyers Jul 31 2022 The Grammar and Writing
Handbook shows you precisely which rules need to be followed, how to choose the
correct words, and the most effective way to structure every sentence to help you
compose more persuasive, stronger material that's flawlessly written. The book
includes a brief history of the English language, as well as comprehensive
information on every thing from singular vs. plural, to composing a legal
memorandum.
Write Right! Oct 10 2020 The newest edition of Jan Venolia’s best-selling guide,
Write Right! is an essential resource for writers with 500,000+ copies sold since
publication. In this age of electronic correspondence and self-produced documents,
we need a useful and reliable writing guide more than ever. Write Right! covers the
essentials of good writing in a concise and easy-to-follow format. The new edition
of this classic handbook takes you through the entire writing process, from
understanding the parts of speech to constructing a correct sentence to fine-tuning
the mechanics. And with clever drawings and amusing quotations to illustrate its
points, Write Right! shows that language can be fun as well as an effective
communication tool. Whether it's used to find a quick answer to a nagging question
or to develop stronger writing skills, this handy reference is the ideal resource
for writers of all levels. Includes a resource section with a list of helpful
websites and a glossary to quickly define difficult terms.
Grammar Booster 2e Level 2 May 17 2021 World of Grammar and Writing is a four-level
series written to help teach and develop grammar and writing skills for primary to
young adult English language learners. World of Grammar and Writing is suitable for
use on its own or alongside any beginner course.* Grammar topics are clearly
presented to help students to understand and engage with the grammar points in
question.* Clear and simple explanations of all the grammar points covered encourage
students to study alone and gain a better understanding of the material.* Numerous
practice exercises after the presentation of each grammar point help to reinforce
and consolidate learning.* A communication activity and a writing task at the end of
every unit consolidate the grammar points covered in each unit in a fun and
effective way.* Five review sections ensure that students have a thorough
understanding of all the grammar points covered in the previous units.* Ten writing
units with a step-by-step approach to writing including model compositions, writing
plans and guided writing tasks to help prepare students for exam writing tasks.
The Only Grammar & Style Workbook You'll Ever Need Jun 25 2019 Everyone wants to
produce writing that is clear, concise, and grammatically accurate, but getting to
that point is not always easy. If you've ever had difficulty finding the right
phrase to complete a simple sentence or have struggled to put a complicated thought
into words, The Only Grammar and Style Workbook You'll Ever Need is for you. In this
book, grammar savant Susan Thurman guides you through the complexities of spelling,
usage, and style in the English language. Her comprehensive drills show you how to:
Find the right words Identify the parts of speech Recognize elements of a good
sentence Avoid common grammatical and punctuation mistakes Write clearly and
directly With more than 150 exercises and in-depth lessons, this workbook will

quickly become your go-to resource for all your writing needs.
The Student's Guide to Writing Aug 08 2020 Aimed at students wishing to improve
their writing skills, this guide deals with the key basics of grammar, punctuation
and spelling while also showing students how to construct a sentence, how to build a
paragraph and how to structure an essay. This third edition includes an expanded
'Spot the Mistake' section.
The Guide to Grammar Apr 15 2021 Now there's a grammar handbook for middle school
students to easily unlock the grammar rules. Written in friendly language and with
humor, students will be sure to visit this handbook over and over again to brush up
on general grammar rules and tips. This grammar handbook takes you step-by-step
through the writing conventions, including parts of speech, tenses, modifiers,
punctuation, parallelism, and much more. The Guide to Grammar is perfect for
students and teachers and aligns with the new Common Core State Standards. Twentyseven practice worksheets are included.
Improve Your Written English Mar 03 2020 Written in short, accessible sections,
this book explains the basics of writing good English. It includes punctuation,
sentence construction and spelling. You will learn how to adopt different tasks,
such as writing a report, essay or short story. There are also chapters on letter
writing, filling in forms and constructing job applications.
Gwynne's Grammar Oct 22 2021 Mr Gwynne believes passionately that we must regain
our knowledge of the lost science of grammar before it is too late. Formerly a
successful businessman, Mr Gwynne has for many years been teaching and tutoring just
about every sort of subject to just about every sort of pupil in just about every
sort of circumstance. This title tells his story.
Grammar & Writing Skills, Grades 7 - 8 Apr 27 2022 Challenge students to write
creatively and focus on grammatical skills with Grammar and Writing Skills for
grades 7 and up. This 128-page book reinforces the fundamentals of the English
language. Students grasp a well-rounded understanding of language skills, practice
the skills with exercises, and apply those skills through creative writing
assignments. The book includes explanations of important terms, unit tests, a
glossary, and an answer key.
Grammar and Writing Jul 27 2019 Grammar and Writing is a practical book designed to
be used by writers of all kinds who want to improve their knowledge of language in
order to develop and improve their writing skills. The authors explaingrammatical
terms in an accessible manner, through close attention to the way language is used
in specific extracts from literary and non-literary writing.
A Creative Approach to Teaching Grammar Apr 03 2020 This book offers a whole school
approach to the teaching of grammar and punctuation that is fully matched to the
demands of the English grammar and punctuation test and the new curriculum. With the
shift towards elegant, well-constructed sentences, it offers the busy teacher three
simple steps to motivate and engage children, through: • explicit teaching and
modelling; • over forty practical games and activities; • application and
improvement within editing and proof reading. This book draws on recent research but
also is based on many years of classroom practice and a number of case studies.
Practical examples develop teachers' understanding of grammatical terms and
progression and show how it is possible to have a significant impact on vocabulary,
sentence structure and children's writing in general. A balance is found where
skills are explicitly taught but within the context of an exciting and interesting
curriculum.
English Grammar and Writing Skills May 05 2020 ‘English Grammar and Writing Skills’
has been designed for use as a textbook for school students and those in higher
secondary. The book has been planned, keeping in mind the needs of the students, and
is aligned to the CBSE and SSC boards. The exercises in each chapter will help the
students prepare for their examinations. The book introduces the student to grammar
concepts, step by step, and is rich in examples. The exercises are meant to

reinforce the understanding of the concepts. At the end of the study, students will
be pleasantly surprised by their improved understanding of the subject.
REA's Handbook of English Grammar, Style, and Writing Nov 10 2020 B & t local
02-17-2002 $12.95.
Teaching Grammar Through Writing Mar 15 2021 Teaching Grammar through Writing is
the ideal springboard to teaching grammar to students in grades four through twelve.
In a flexible, adaptable approach filled with ready to use activities, author Keith
Polette shows teachers how to teach students to learn to recognize, and then
consciously use in their writing, 16 essential grammatical elements. Rather than
overwhelming students with too many structures, constructions, and rules, the book's
goal is simplification, showing teachers what the essential elements of grammar are
that students need to learn to use to become better writers.
Cambridge Grammar and Writing Skills Learner's Jan 25 2022 Introduce your learners
to creative writing and writing for a purpose. They'll rewrite a well-known myth and
draft an application letter, helping build their extended writing skills as they
progress through the units. Each unit focuses on a different text type such as
dialogue, reports or instructions. Model texts in each chapter show learners good
examples of each writing type and specific activities help them practise grammar
typical of the genre. Learners work individually and collaboratively, developing
skills such as creative thinking, planning, drafting, peer evaluation and editing.
Grammar for Writing: Grade 6 Dec 12 2020
Academic Writing and Grammar for Students Jun 29 2022 Grappling with grammar?
Struggling with punctuation? Whether you′re writing an essay or assignment, report
or dissertation, this useful guide shows you how to improve the quality of your work
at university – fast – by identifying and using the correct use of English grammar
and punctuation in your academic writing. Using tried and tested advice from student
workshops, Alex Osmond shares practical examples that illustrate common mistakes,
and shows you how to avoid them. You’ll also discover guidance on: Writing structure
– the what and how of crafting sentences and paragraphs Conciseness – how to express
your point succinctly and clearly, showing you understand the topic Effective
proofreading – the importance of the final ‘tidy up’, so your work is ready to hand
in Referencing – common systems, and how to reference consistently (and avoid
plagiarism). This new edition also includes separate chapters on critical thinking
and referencing, exploring each topic in more detail, and learning outcomes in every
chapter, so you can identify what new skills you’ll take away. The Student Success
series are essential guides for students of all levels. From how to think critically
and write great essays to planning your dream career, the Student Success series
helps you study smarter and get the best from your time at university. Visit the
SAGE Study Skills hub for tips and resources for study success!
Smashing Grammar Sep 28 2019 'Few people understand Grammar like Craig Shrives.
Best of all, no one explains it so well and so easily.' - Chief Executive of
Crimestoppers and former Director of the Intelligence Corps, Mark Hallas OBE Written
by a former British Army officer (also the founder of the popular website Grammar
Monster), Smashing Grammar is both a go-to grammar guide and a primer for writing
clear English. Smashing Grammar is divided into three sections: A-Z of Punctuation,
A-Z of Grammar Essentials and A-Z of Easily Confused Words. Every entry starts with
a simple explanation and some basic examples. These are followed by real-life,
engaging examples, which have been painstakingly hunted down for their ability to
illustrate the point. Every entry concludes with a 'Why Should I Care?' section
offering great tips and advice and explaining why the grammar point matters to a
writer. Imbued with 'barrack room' humour, the writing itself is entertaining and
often laugh-out-loud funny, with thousands of sample quotations ranging from Groucho
Marx and Homer the Simpson to Karl Marx and Homer the Greek.
The National Literacy Strategy Sep 01 2022
Cambridge Grammar and Writing Skills Learner's May 29 2022 Develop your learners'

skills in creative writing and writing for a purpose. Introduce your learners to
creative writing and writing for a purpose. They'll learn about naming words with
the Patel family as well as captions and lists on the farm, helping build their
extended writing skills as they progress through the units. Each unit focuses on a
different text type such as dialogue, recounts, reports or instructions. Model texts
in each chapter show learners good examples of each writing type and specific
activities are included to help them practise their grammar. Planning tools and an
extended writing task develop learners' essential skills including editing,
checking, planning and creative thinking.
The Blue Book of Grammar and Punctuation Aug 20 2021 The bestselling workbook and
grammar guide, revised and updated! Hailed as one of the best books around for
teaching grammar, The Blue Book of Grammar and Punctuation includes easy-tounderstand rules, abundant examples, dozens of reproducible quizzes, and pre- and
post-tests to help teach grammar to middle and high schoolers, college students, ESL
students, homeschoolers, and more. This concise, entertaining workbook makes
learning English grammar and usage simple and fun. This updated 12th edition
reflects the latest updates to English usage and grammar, and includes answers to
all reproducible quizzes to facilitate self-assessment and learning. Clear and
concise, with easy-to-follow explanations, offering "just the facts" on English
grammar, punctuation, and usage Fully updated to reflect the latest rules, along
with even more quizzes and pre- and post-tests to help teach grammar Ideal for
students from seventh grade through adulthood in the US and abroad For anyone who
wants to understand the major rules and subtle guidelines of English grammar and
usage, The Blue Book of Grammar and Punctuation offers comprehensive,
straightforward instruction.
Using the Standards - Building Grammar & Writing Skills, Grade 2 Nov 30 2019 A topselling teacher resource line, The 100+ Series(TM) features over 100 reproducible
activities in each book! --The Using the Standards--Building Grammar and Writing
Skills was developed to help students achieve the goals outlined in the IRA/NCTE
Standards for the English Language. These standards encompass all types of language
skills--reading, writing, speaking, listening, viewing, and visually representing.
Since this book focuses on grammar and writing, it emphasizes the standards most
directly applicable. However, since reading and writing are inextricably linked,
aspects of all 12 standards are included. The table of contents includes a listing
of the related IRA/NCTE Standards that are addressed in that activity and the
activities in the first half of the book focus on improving grammar skills; the
second part includes activities to develop better writing skills.
English for Academic Study: Grammar for Writing Oct 02 2022 English for Academic
Study: Grammar for Writing English for Academic Study: Grammar for Writing is a
graded self-study course that will help students improve their academic writing. It
will build their confidence in understanding and using grammar for written
assignments, so they can write accurate English and communicate more effectively in
academic contexts. EAS: Grammar for Writing starts at a relatively low level,
recognizing that many students require continuing practice of common grammatical
problems in academic writing (such as subject-verb agreement, or the use of present
simple and present continuous). It gradually increases the level of challenge so
that by the end of the book students can use appropriate grammatical structures to
express more complex academic ideas. The nine units are based on the following
topics: Starting out Information flow within a text Looking back (past simple and
present perfect) Showing logical links (1) Showing logical links (2) Expressing
shades of meaning Expressing condition Avoiding person-based writing Using relative
clauses Each unit is divided into three stages, moving from basic structures to more
complex ones. Full explanations and examples are followed by extensive practice
exercises. Many exercises use examples from student essays, so students can identify
typical problems and work out how to put them right. Each unit also includes an end-

of-unit self-check test to give students a quick overview of what they have covered.
There are four useful appendices on: articles, describing data, referring to
academic sources, and a sample student essay. A full answer key is available here.
The dedicated EAS website also provides additional resources across the range of
titles in the series. This book can be used in conjunction with the following books
in the English for Academic Studies (EAS) series, also published by Garnet
Education: EAS: Reading, EAS: Writing, EAS: Extended Writing & Research Skills, EAS:
Listening, EAS: Speaking, EAS: Vocabulary and EAS: Pronunciation
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